
  

Los Ojos de la Familia will be having its 3rd annual Holiday Basket Event on 
December 15th. 
In our first year, we distributed 75 gift baskets, last year we did 150, and our 
goal this year will be 200 baskets. 

Each basket contains food and home supplies.  They weigh in at 
approximately 45 lbs, and 200 baskets will equate to about 8500 meals for 
families in need in our community. 
The sponsorship cost per basket is $50, and we have not yet reached our 
goal of 200 sponsors, so we are asking for your help. 
We urge you to consider becoming a sponsor and helping families in our 
community during this holiday season. 
Please visit the website to see a video of past years' event and get more 
information. 

Call 505-362-6073 to become a sponsor, or you can make a contribution 
online at www.losojosdelafamilia.org. 

Thank you, and have a wonderful Holiday Season!   

  

    

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001-q56IsfjFTJpp0BYAecZk4QK1WBUnBrgFEfsI0ACOdg1qol0V4KlNIZeCIVaSMizt4uHuCl2WTNQs0YtPpBl0cRqBAp_iBGFiL9uConwBerbTEETcVZQgQ==


   
   

  

  

 
 

 


